
 

Igloolik Hunters & Trappers Organization 

Representing the members of the Igloolik Hunters & Trappers Organization 

 

following correspondence in regard to the Motion to adjourn the Public Hearing for Baffinland Iron 

Mine Corporation's (Baffinland or Proponent) "Phase 2 Development" Proposal: 

 

 

I respond from the Igloolik HTA board, on November 06, 2019 the public hearing was adjourned by Nunavut 

Tunngavik Incorporated (NTI) brought forward by a motion to allow time for the intervenors to fully access 

the technical concerns and allow time for BaffinLand time to prove fulsome response to the issues brought 

forward by intervenors. 

 

a) Most of the intervenors had agreed to postpone the public hearing on BaffinLand Phase II Development 

that was brought forward by a motion from Nunavut Tunngavik Incorporated. That BaffinLand couldn’t 

respond to most of the question put forward by the intervenors. 

b) All the intervenors had not met together regarding BaffinLand Phase II Development, If the five 

communities meet together we would have heard more concerns 

c) BaffinLand was not prepared for the intervenors questions, It is concerning what we don’t understand 

wasn’t made clear on BaffinLand Phase II Development 

d) Pond Inlet had big concerns that the rail road is too close to kanajjuk, that area has to be looked at again 

where the rail road will be. We want plan 2 to be looked at and used in the phase II railroad 

e) Pond Inlet has lost a lot for Narwhale beluga harvesting 

f) The plan for BaffinLand Phase II Development has also have to include the five community concerns in 

the plan 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Igloolik HTA Board 


